


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Croft is a small village with insufficient infrastructure to sustain the development of 
building on this scale. 

The road network is already overstretched and further development will stretch the 
road network to breaking point. 

Roads providing access to the developments are minor, small roads and those 
which are not designed to sustain the amount and increase of traffic that these 
proposed developments will produce. 

There will be a negative and significant impact on the village during construction of 
the proposed houses. The access and egress to the building sites will impact on 
the existing community which includes the local primary school. 

There is the additional impact on traffic travelling through an existing residential 
estate, especially via Abbey and Deacons close are not designed to sustain heavy 
traffic. It is difficult enough already navigating to our property on the existing roads 
in place. 

It has already been documented that there are problems with traffic heading for 
Birchwood using the B roads as opposed to the A roads and these developments 
will only make already identifiable problems worse. 

There will be disruption to existing services to electricity, water and sewage as 
well as broadband services. 

The developments will stretch the already stretched services of schools, nursery 
places and doctor surgeries amongst others. 

The area is currently located within Greenbelt land and development on such a 
large scale will have a big and negative impact on the environment and to the 
variety of wildlife in the area. Greenbelt land should be maintained and protected. 

If these proposals are successful, the nature of the existing village will be 
completely destroyed. 

We hope that the Council will seriously take into account the above objections and 
reject the proposals suggested. There are other brownfield sites which would be 
more suitable to meeting the housing needs of the borough. 

Yours sincerely, 








